Brandon Rogers

From: Board@W5NC.groups.io on behalf of Sheree Horton WM5N <sher5456@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2022 9:25 AM

To: NARS

Subject: [Board] NARS VE Report

Saturday, September 24, 2022 VE Test Session Results held at Klein Fire Department #3, Spring Texas

We had 5 candidates taking 6 tests on computers - paperless.
Element 2 tests given: 2; passed 2; Failed O
Element 3 tests given: 2; passed 1; Failed 1
Element 4 tests given: 2; passed 2; Failed 0

New or Upgrade Licenses: Technician 2, General 1, Extra 2

Congratulations to the following for passing their new license exams?:
Craig Clements — Technician
Darrell W Paul — Technician

Congratulations to the following for passing their upgrade exams:
Laszlo E Popeszku KISWVX — Upgrade to General
Scott P Kolodziej KISWVK — Upgrade to Extra
Vern L Wanzong N5VLW — Upgrade to Extra

Thanks to the Exam VE's in attendance:

Paul R Owen N5NXS Vicki Owen ACS5EW
Marvin J Wilken KT4W Bob Ewers KO9HOU
Michael Robinson KIODE Michael Meschler W5SIU

Ed Messman KTS5EM
The next session will be October 22, 2022. Please visit www.w5nc.net for the announcement.

***Special session at Rice University on October 17, 2022.***

Sheree FHorton WM5N
NARS ARRL VE Liaison
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